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Support for Heavy Rainfall Disaster in Northern Kyushu 

We send our heartfelt condolences to all those affected by the heavy rainfall disaster in Northern Kyushu in July 2017. 

We have donated 1 million yen via the Japan Red Cross as support to the region and those affected. We sincerely hope 

for the earliest possible recovery of the affected areas. 


